MINUTES OF WORKSOP & DISTRICT TABLE TENNIS LEAGUE’S AGM 2021-22 SEASON
Present:
All clubs were represented

Introduction From Chairman Andy Lee in which he thanked everyone on the league’s Committee for al their hard work throughout the season

Last year's minutes had been circulated to members prior to the meeting and because of the interruption caused by COVID-19 many of the minute items had been actioned or were out-of date given the length of time since the last AGM.
Treasurers Report
Steve Fox presented the accounts for the current season along with an overview of the expenditure and income. There were no questions regarding the accounts.
The accounts would be audited by Dan Saul who had previously agreed to be the official auditor of the League’s accounts.

League Formation
The season just ended had operated as a pairs league for what players had agreed would be a one season trial.
A discussion ensued over a proposal to return to a three player team league. Arguments were put forward for and against the proposal. Some clubs expressed concern that some players felt that it was not worth the distance travelled for the length of play time. The opposite argument was put forward by other clubs who appreciated the earlier finish.
Following a lengthy discussion a vote was taken and by a significant majority it was decided that the League would continue as a three division pairs league.
However, a proposal by Dave Lee that the Divisional Trophies reverted to a three man team was agreed. 
Rule Amendment
It was agreed that for the forthcoming season players from the same club could play for other teams in that club, even if they were in the same division,  provided that the player they were replacing was ranked more highly.
The basis for rankings would be the previous seasons ranking for matches September to December and then for remaining matches the ranking would be based on the current players ranking based on results in matches played during September to December 2022.

Election Of Officers
The current Committee were elected once again en-bloc.
New Members voted on to the Committee were as follows:
Mark Cooper
Jeff Reay
